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From: Pepe Barros
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Please don"t go back to phase time for intersection crossings
Date: Monday, April 12, 2021 3:27:33 PM

Dear Commision,

I live in the southside near the Park street corridor and I have been able to
experience and see first hand how the automatic pedestrian phase has
increased safety and comfort for users crossing Park st at Buick St. I have
not see any traffic jams or congestion at all.

Same with Wingra Creek and Fish hatchery Rd. All users got used to the
new set up and now drivers have the practice of expecting walkers and
bikers to cross.

Please consider leaving those intersection as they are now.
Thanks,

-- 
Best regards,

Pepe Barros Hoffens (He/They)
Hablo Español
Executive Director

Down With Bikes
414.242.7064
Facebook/Instagram @DwBMadison
www.downwithbikes.org
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